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Billabong International Limited 

 

SUSPENSION FROM OFFICIAL QUOTATION 

 
 

The securities of Billabong International Limited (the “Company”) will be 
suspended from quotation immediately, at the request of the Company, pending 
an announcement with regard to the result of the negotiations in relation to the 
process announced on 14 January 2013.  
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Adviser, Listings Compliance 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
4 April 2013 
 
 
 
Ms Shannon Hong 
Adviser, Listings 
ASX Compliance 
Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney  NSW  2000 
 
Dear Shannon 
 
REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 
Billabong International Limited (ASX: BBG) refers to its request for a trading halt 
dated 2 April 2013 in relation to the receipt of proposals in connection with the 
process announced on 14 January 2013. 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company requests an immediate 
voluntary suspension of trading in its securities so that the Company can continue 
negotiations in relation to the process announced on 14 January 2013. 
 
The Company requests that the suspension remain in place until such time as the 
Company is able to make an announcement in relation to such negotiations. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not 
be granted, nor of any other information necessary to inform the market about the 
voluntary suspension. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

MARIA MANNING 

COMPANY SECRETARY 
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